
From: Villarreal, Christopher
Sent: 1/9/2012 1:27:03 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: The new year, new scheduling, and a request

Hi Laura,

So, I have a meeting at 10:00, so I don't know to what extent I will be able to help Commissioner Pablos 
when he gets here tomorrow. I'm booked from 10:00 through 2:30 tomorrow.

We went to Chicago for Christmas which is where my wife is from and most of her family still live.... it
was not as cold as usual, and no snow, so it wasn't too bad. had a great new years with a lot of food
and wine....plus, robert griffin III brought the heisman award to baylor, and the men's and women's
basketball teams are all undefeated, so i'm enjoying that tremendously.

Let's definitely try to get some lunch next time your in S.F. for some extended period of time. . . .

Chris

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 5:24 PM 
To: Villarreal, Christopher
Subject: The new year, new scheduling, and a request

Hi Chris

Hope you had a good holiday. Mine was a little too active: Marfa, Austin for a wedding, then back to 
SF. But we had a lot of fun and ate too much and that seems to be a recipe for holiday success.

We still need to reschedule lunch.

But I have a different kind of request. New Texas PUC Commissioner Rolando Pablos is coming to SF 
next week and he wants to talk to some people at the CPUC. Obviously this has nothing to do with 
PG&E!
I have successfully scheduled a dinner on Monday night with Comm Simon. And Paul Clanon has 
agreed to meet with him Tuesday morning. I'm trying to see if Andy Schwartz can also meet with him 
Tuesday morning to talk high level energy stuff, and perhaps a quick "hi" to Commissioner Sandoval 
(who is totally preoccupied with confirmation, understandably).

I have to go to Lawrence Livermore Lab early Tuesday morning and so I won't be able to be at the 
CPUC to simply help Pablos navigate the security desk and get him upstairs. He's a grownup person of 
course and I'm sure he can follow directions, but I wondered if you might be around and would be willing 
to meet him and assist in the shepherding process? You know, a Texas hospitality thing? I think you'd 
enjoy meeting him and he you. But this is obviously completely optional if you are booked Tuesday 
morning. I just thought it would be helpful for him to have a personal contact in case things get weird, 
which they sometimes do!
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Below is his appointment press release. As you can see, he really has no utility regulatory background, 
no industry background. And so he is a perfect Perry appointee! But I like him and am impressed that 
he wants to try to learn from CA.

Thanks for considering it! 
Laura
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